
USGA NOMINEES FOR 1956

THE USGA Nominating Committee has
presented its nominations for the offi-

cers and members of the Executive Com-
mittee for 1956. If the nominees are elect-
ed at the 62nd annual meeting in the
Vanderbilt Hotel, New York, N. Y., at
noon on January 28, Richard S. Tufts,
of Pinehurst, N'. c., will succeed Isaac B.
Grainger, of New York, as President.

Mr. Tufts has been a member of the
USGA Executive Committee since 1946,
was Secretary in 1950 and 195 1 and has
been a Vice- Presiden t since 1952. He is
now Chairman of the Rules of Golf and
the Senior Championship Committees, and
he has been chairman of five other sub-
committees - the Handicap Committee,
the Implements and Ball Committee, the
Championship Committee, the Junior
Championship Committee and the Green
Secticn Committee. Fabian Bachrach Photo

RICHARD S. TUFTS

J. Frederic Byers, Jr., of Pittsburgh,
Pa., has been nominated to be Treasurer.

C. W. Benedict, of White Plains, N. Y.,
and Richmond Gray, of Richmond, Va.,
have been nominated to the Executive
Committee to succeed Messrs. Grainger
and Grace.

Emerson Carey, Jr., of Denver, Colo.,
Thomas H. Choate, of New York, N. Y.,
John W. Fischer, of Cincinnati, Ohio,
T. R. Garlington, of Atlanta, Ga., Gor-
don E. Kummer, of Milwaukee, Wis.,
Edward E. Lowery, of San Francisco, Cal.,
F. Warren Munro, of Portland, Ore., and
John M. Winters, of Tulsa, Okla., were
renominated for the Executive Commit-
tee. Fraser M. Horn, of New York, N. Y.,
was nominated for a seventh term as Gen-
eral Counsel.

As a member of the negotiating com-
mittee which met with representatives of
the Royal and Ancient Golf Club of St. tive Committee because of the pressure of
Andrews, Scotland, in 1951 and again last business.
spring, Mr. Tufts has had an importclllt
part in the development and maintenance
of the first uniform code of Rules. He
successfully laid the groundwork for the
pr('sent activities of the Handicap. the
Junior Championship and the Senior
Championship Committees as first chair-
man of those committees. During his ten-
ure as Chairman of the Green Section
Committee, the Regional Turf Service
program was instituted.

Mr. Grainger has been a USGA official
since 1945 and served as President during
the last two years.

John D. Ames, of Chicago, Il1., has
been re-nominated to be a Vice-President.
fohn G. Clock, of Long Beach, Cal., has
been nominated to be a Vice-President.

Charles L. Peirson, of Boston, Mass.,
has been nominated to be Secretary to suc-
ceed Charles B. Grace, of Philadelphia. The following have been nominated for
He is now Treasurer. Mr. Grace has asked the 1957 Nominating Committee: James
to be relieved as a member of the Execu- D. Standish, Jr., Detroit, Mich., Chair-
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Charles W. Adams, of Seattle, Wash., Ben-
jamin F. Jaques, of Boston, Mass., M. K.
Jeffords, Jr., of Orangeburg, S. C., and
Robert W. Willits, of Kansas City, Mo.

man; Hord W. Hardin, St. Louis, Mo.;
Chapin P. Hunt, San Francisco, Cal.; El-
bert S. Jemison, Jr., Birmingham, Ala.;
and William P. Turnesa, Elmsford, N. Y.

Totton P. Heffelfinger, of Minneapolis,
Minn., is Chairman of the Nominating
Committee, and the other members are

USCA FILM ON ETIQUETTE
There have been more than 435 book-

ings thus far of the USGA motion picture
entitled "The Rules of Golf-Etiquette."

The film, which was awarded a Recog-
nition of Merit by the Film Council of
America, is a 16 mm. Kodachrome with
a runnig time of 17.% minutes. The im-
portance of etiquette is emphasized vimaUI
through portrayal of various violations of
the code in the course of a family four-
ball match. Robert T. Jones, Jr., makes
the introductory statement. Ben Hogan
appears in several scenes.

The shipping of prints is handled by
National Educational Films, Inc., 165
West 46th Street, New York 16, N. Y.,
which produced the film in cooperation
with the USGA. The rental fee is ~15,
which includes the cost of shipping the
print to the renter.

Richmond CrayFabian Bachrach Photo
C. W. Benedict

"GOLF HOUSE" FUND

THE "Golf House" Fund has been increased within recent weeks by $5,850, bringing
\the total to $108,705. There were 228 additional Founders during this period,

making a total of 5,926. We now need only $1,300. The Fund is for the purchase and
equipment of "Golf House." Those who have enrolled as Founders recently are:

INDIVIDUALS

Charles Afong Sidney M. Bird
Hung 500 Ahn H. M. Blinn
Philip M. Aitken Rodney Bliss, Jr.
Dr. R. William Alexander Mrs. Rebecca P. Blunt
Ernest S. Allie Robert W. Bode
W. C. Allsopp Mrs. Edith N. Bowes
Larry Amazaki Taylor Boyd
Ed Anderson G. Clymer Brooke
Eberhard Anheuser Dr. E. R. Brubaker
M. L. Armanko E. Forrest Buchanan
G. Norman Bacon S. L. Burtless
Charles U. Banta Thomas G. Butler
Mrs. John E. Barbey Roy E. Campbell
Miss Sally Conover Barnes Babe Carter
William Barnes ITI Brace Carter
H. B. Bartlett Oem S. Castleberry
Daniel W. Bellman W. F. Catlett
Geor,ge C. Bellman Louis W. Chapin IT
Paul W. Bellman. Jr. Jack Chun
Donald B. Benedict Samuel J. Coccodrilli
Carl J. Berst Charles'R. Coe
Mr. Be Mrs. Andrew A. Bertoni Mrs. Fred H. Cole
Sam G. Biggs, Jr. Mrs. H. S. Covington
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C. Lyman Crane
J. D. Croxton
James Cullo
Robert H. Cavis
Mr. Be Mrs. H. Mason Day
William H. Diddel
Mr. Be Mrs. Paul Dye, Jr.
B. W. Earnhardt
Mrs. J. Victor East
Van Hom Ely, Jr.
C. McD. England, Jr.
Frances C. Fenn
Mrs. Thomas Findley
Robert J. Foley
A. B. Foutz
Robert L. Fritsche
Jimmie D. Gauntt
W. HiF;h Geib
Mrs. Alexander A. George
Walter B. Gerould
W. French Githens
Guv Goodness
C. P. Goss
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